
 
THE BADGER VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT INVITES 

YOU TO AN OPEN HOUSE 

Tonight!  OCTOBER 12th 2016 @ 7PM 
 

 

 
 

JOIN OUR LOCAL FIRE BRIGADE FOR TREATS, TOURS AND TIPS ON HOW 
YOU CAN HAVE A SAFE HALLOWEEN.  

 

 

Community residents and youth will have the opportunity to meet the 
firefighters and fire prevention officers in their community, check out the 
fire truck and learn important fire safety information in order to ensure 

our families are fire safe. 
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